
To whom it might concern 
 
Oslo 28th January 2018 
 
 
 
I confirm that I have read and evaluated the use of statistical methodology in the article 

Ischemia/Reperfusion Injury in Porcine Intestine – Viability Assessment 

Strand-Amundsen et al. Viability assessment in porcine jejunum 
 
The authors were recommended to make several minor changes which they made in the final 
manuscript. It is now approved, and I do not have any further statistical considerations. 
 
I have worked as a biostatistician for over 10 years and have published over 150 articles. In addition 
to being an associated professor at Oslo Metropolitan University I also work as a statistical reviewer 
for Endoscopy so I have a broad experience as a applied medical statistician. 
 
 
Milada Cvancarova Småstuen, PhD 
Gydas vei 18 
0362 Oslo, Norway  
miladacv@medisin.uio.no 
+47 67 23 61 41 
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